Town of South Hero

PO Box 175 333 US Route #2 South Hero, VT 05486-0175 SouthHeroVT.org

Re; Paul Bruhn Grant Application Preservation Trust of Vermont Lisa Ryan

November 29, 2021

RE: Municipal Resolution - authorizing the application for a Paul Bruhn Grant

Dear Lisa & Preservation Trust of Vermont,

The South Hero Selectboard supports applying for the Paul Bruhn Grant due Dec 15,2021. If awarded this grant the funds would be used toward the *Foundation & Stabilization* portion of the renovation/adaptive reuse project of the Town owned 1816 South Hero Meeting House.

This project supports the South Hero Town Plan by creating an economic-driving space for public uses and community wifi will be available.

Thank you for your consideration of our Grant application.

| Respectfully, | |
|------------------------|--|
| David Carter, Chair | |
| Chuck Hulse | |
| Ross Brown, Vice Chair | |
| Graham (Skip) Brown | |
| Anne Zolotas | |